
   

 
 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION FOR NAME AND COLORS FOR  
THE NEW INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL IN THE ST. JAMES CLUSTER 

 
 
 
Policy Reference:   
District Administrative Policy on Naming Schools and Facilities 
 
 
Background Information:   
The St. James Area New Intermediate School Ad-Hoc Naming Committee was formed in 
accordance with district policy.  The St. James Area New Intermediate School Ad-Hoc 
Naming Committee has considered the name for the new intermediate school in the St. 
James cluster. The Committee has recommended the following name for the school: 
 
St. James Intermediate School 
 
Mascots and colors were also considered for the new intermediate school in the St. James 
cluster. The Committee has recommended unanimously that the new school adopt the 
same colors as St. James High School. 
 
The Committee is still discussing the mascot, but would like to go forward with approval 
of the name and colors so that various construction items can be ordered. The mascot 
will be brought back at a later date. 
 
 
Purpose:   
Review the Committee’s recommendation for the name and colors for the new 
intermediate school in the St. James cluster. 
 
 
For Further Information:   
Contact: Joe Burch at 488-6712 
 
 
Recommended Action:   
 
Move to approve the Committee’s recommendation for the name and colors for the 
new intermediate school in the St. James cluster.   
 
 


